IC GROUP

August 21, 2020

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact
is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that
comprises of a CEQ statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact,
a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global
Compact, and a measurement of outcormes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report dué to the effect the
pandemic Corona have had on the global marked, on our business internally and
externally and our general resources. The extension will give us the possibility to
align our COP with our financial Accountlng going forward.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP-that de-
scribes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN
Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact
website by [enter date here, max. 90 days from COP deadline, atthe fatest.

Slncerely yours

Per Hlilebrandt Jensen Dlrector

IC Group A/S
Hesterkgbvej 65
DK-~2970 Hgrsholm

Tel: +45 45946612
E-mail: phj@friheden-invest.dk:
CVR. NO: 62816414



